
A huge thank you for completing our Spring Parent Questionnaire.  
We are extremely pleased that so many of you are happy with the 
care and education our school provides. Below are the results, some 
quotes and the actions we have taken to make our school even 
better.

TELFORD INFANT SCHOOL SPRING TERM 2023
PARENT QUESTIONNAIRE RESULTS AND ACTIONS

“Communication is excellent. You do a brilliant job of keeping us 
informed on everything and always answer any questions outside of 
this. You also organise events brilliantly so that parents can plan 
ahead and be available.”

“The infants school is a wonderful learning environment for the 
children.  I have seen how the staff are with them and the nurturing 
that takes place.” 

“We have been impressed at the range of time given to community 
engagement……the quality of learning experiences offered….the 
support given to help the children and parents settle into school life.”

132 parents 
responded to the 
questionnaire

“Communication between school and home generally seems good. 
There always is a lot of information so making it as concise and as 
easily accessible as possible is key.”

“We love Telford Infants............I know no school is perfect but 
Telford Infants comes pretty close!”

“I feel despite the challenges facing schools, the pupils at Telford 
Infants are not missing out and are having the best start to their 
education journey!”



TELFORD INFANT SCHOOL SPRING TERM 2023 
PARENT QUESTIONNAIRE RESULTS AND ACTIONS

You said…... We are doing…....

Information evenings are 
better when they are held 
in person in school, you 
would like to reserve a 
place and the best timings 
are 6-7pm

We will hold our welcome meetings, assessment evenings 
and learning to learn evenings in person at school from 
6pm to 7pm.
We will provide the option to reserve a slot, but there will 
be no limit on numbers. 
Information shared at these events will be made available 
on our web site.

You would like Learning 
Reviews and Celebration of 
Learning events. 

There was an equal split in 
preference for in person 
and online learning 
reviews.

We will trial one evening of in person learning reviews and 
one evening of online learning reviews. The maximum 15 
slots on each evening will be bookable via eschools on a 
first come first served basis.

We will continue with Celebration of Learning events and 
other opportunities to come into school throughout the 
year.

87% read our newsletter
66% read community news
78% use the eschool app
58% wish communication 
channels to stay the same

We will continue to use two channels for our 
communication;

Eschools lite - Have you tried 
the new eschools lite app?
This is a quicker and more 
convenient way to access 
communication.

Tapestry for learning 
information (this can 
be downloaded as an app 
too)

• Check on events via the school calendar 
(which is regularly updated)

• Read letters and messages under latest news
• Links and downloads for direct links to useful 

pages on our website
• Go to the school web site home page
• Call or email the school office via one click


